From: Kuprenas, Michael A CIV USN NNPP (USA)

To: Garcia Santos, Norma

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Cover Letter of the RAI response of the S5G Application
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 8:13:48 AM

Attachments: rairesponse.pdf

| can’t send the actual RAl response as it’s classified, but here is the cover letter
Mike

From: Garcia Santos, Norma <Norma.GarciaSantos@nrc.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2020 12:53 PM

To: Kuprenas, Michael A CIV USN NNPP (USA) <michael.kuprenas@navy.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Cover Letter of the RAl response of the S5G Application

Good morning,

I want to ask you if you can send me a scanned version of the transmittal letter of the RAI
responses for the S5G.

Thanks,

<%’/ﬂ(0 &(Wﬁ/@ %wlﬁo’
Project Manager
Division of Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Telephone No.: 301-415-6999
Email: Norma.Garcia-Santos@nrc.gov
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DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
NATIONAL NUCLEAR SECURITY ADMINISTRATION
1000 INDEPENDENCE AVENUE SW
WASHINGTON DC 20585-1000

NR:RS:MAKuprenas Z#C20-00660
January 30, 2020

CONFIDENTIAL — Unclassified upon removal of enclosures

John W. Lubinski

Director, Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

S5G REACTOR COMPARTMENT DISPOSAL PACKAGE - SAFETY ANALYSIS
REPORT FOR PACKAGING (DOCKET NO. 71-9788); RESPONSE TO NRC
REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Background: Reactor Compartment Disposal Packages (RCDPs) are shipping
containers for radioactive material, manufactured by modifying the reactor
compantments of decommissioned nuclear powered vessels. The RCDP is certified as a
Type B package for shipment of fissile and highly radioactive material. Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, Part 71 (10CFR71) delineates federal requirements for shipping
Type B packages. Compliance with 10CFR7I is demonstrated through a Safety Analysis
Report for Packaging (SARP). In letter Z#C19-03241 dated August 5, 2019, Naval
Reactors forwarded a SARP for the S5G RCDP to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) for review and concurrence. In response, NRC requested additional information
in a letter dated December 23, 2019.

Naval Reactors Action: Enclosure (1) to this letter provides responses to the NRC
request. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call me at

(202) 781-6060..

M. A. Kuprenas
Naval Reactors

Enclosure: (1) NAVAL REACTORS RESPONSES TO NRC REQUEST FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (EPID NO.L-2019-LLA-0175)
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Copy to (Prime Contractor):

KAPL ADSARS

General Manager, NNL

Manager, Reactor Servicing, NNL

Manager, Reactor Servicing Systems, RS, NNL

Manager, Shipping Containers, RSS, RS, NNL

Manager, Shipping Container Analysis, SC, RSS, RS, NNL
Manager, New Design, NNL

Manager, Surface Ship and Prototype Programs, ND, NNL
Manager, Shielding, SSP, ND, NNL

NRLFO

Copy to (All others):

A. Kock, Director, Division of Fuel Management, NMSS, NRC

D. Doyle, Acting Chief, Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch, DFM, NMSS, NRC
N. Garcia Santos, Project Manager, Licensing Branch, STBL, DFM, NMSS, NRC
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